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I wish to record my opposition to the proposed revisions to the existing planning approval
for the second runway at Dublin Airport. This new runway, as already approved, will
seriously impact on myself and my family as the flight path will be significantly closer to
my residence. Inter alia, there will be additional traffic volumes bringing increased noise
and more pollution. This will impact significantly on my current amenity, welfare, health
and property value. The addition of night flights on this runway between 23.00 and 7.00
will exacerbate these problems particularly the increased noise level associated, which will
undoubtedly interrupt my sleep.
As a matter of “principle” I am furious that you would look to amend the existing approval
which was received after due process.

Yours Faithfully,

Paul McHale
 Portmarnock Park,

Portmarnock,
Co Dublin.




